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FLYING THE FLAG AT NOBLE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Noble Park Primary School will soon have new flag poles, thanks to the Andrews Labor Government. 

Member for Keysborough Martin Pakula today announced $1,835 to go towards the cost of installing two new 
flagpoles and an Aboriginal flag at Noble Park Primary School. 

The Labor Government is working to strengthen community pride in schools and build the Education State, so 
that every Victorian student gets the opportunity for a great education and every community has access to a 
great school. 

The project is part of a $3.8 billion investment by the Government to improve classrooms, upgrade facilities and 
build new schools.  

The school building boom has delivered more than 1,300 school upgrades and 70 new school projects across the 
state, supporting more than 5,000 construction jobs for Victorians. 

For further information about the Government’s record school construction and upgrade program visit the 
Victorian School Building Authority website: www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au 

Quote attributable to Member for Keysborough Martin Pakula 

“Noble Park Primary School is a fantastic local school and this funding will help ensure the school can continue to 
acknowledge and celebrate Aboriginal culture.”  

“We’re making this investment to bring the community together and ensure families can continue to be proud of 
their school.” 
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